
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 28 – 30th April 2010 
 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Football Champions – Our Year 2 team took part in the Welford School Football tournament on 
Thursday.  Our team were victorious throughout all their games and beat Welford by penalties in the 
final.  Congratulations to the team and to their coaches Mr Foster and Mr Sidwell.   
 
Tag Rugby – Our Year 6 took part in a tag rugby tournament at Stratford rugby club this week, they 
all played well.  Thank you as always to parents for transport and support. 
 
Maypole Dancing – All the Year 2 children put on a fantastic display of maypole dancing on Friday 
afternoon.  The Reception children also joined in the celebrations by performing a ribbon dance. 
Thank you to parents for joining us and to the BSA for the tasty cream tea! 
 
Shoe Boxes – We grateful for the shoe boxes that have been sent in for our KS1 project , please 
keep them coming! 
 
Head Lice – There have been some instances of head lice in school recently. Please check your 
child’s hair regularly and treat as necessary. 
 
Coats – Please ensure that you child brings a coat to school to wear at playtime. 
 
Health and Safety – We are concerned for the safety of children who are climbing on the tractor 
tyre outside the Reception class at hometime, please ensure your children stay away from this area. 
 
Parents Evening – There will be an opportunity to discuss your child’s report with their teacher on 
14th July. 
 
Clubs – There will be no cookery club after school on Wednesday 5th May, this session will take 
place in school time.  The WEAVE club will be finishing at 4.45pm each week. Tri Golf has now 
finished. 
 
Crawford Hall Film - The film showing at the Crawford hall on Friday 7th May is “The Princess and 
the Frog”.  
 
Book of the Week –  The Year 4/5 class have been reading Michael Morpurgo’s ‘Mr Nobody’s 
Eyes’. It tells the exciting story of a boy called Harry who runs away from home with a chimpanzee 
during World War 2.   
 
Enjoy the bank holiday weekend and we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 4th May 
 
 
 
Mr A Simms 



                        
Newsflash 

Friday 30th April 2010 
 

 
“Jump for St. George” Sponsored Bounce 
Thank you very much for all the sponsor money that you have collected this week.  
Please can all outstanding monies be brought to the office in an envelope marked 
“BSA” as soon as possible. 
 
Maypole dance  
Well done to all the Maypole Dancers who entertained us this afternoon.  Many thanks 
for all the scone donations we received - we hope the parent’s enjoyed the traditional 
“cream teas”! 
 
Phoenix Cards  
The next date for ordering by is Friday 28th May.  Brochures are available from the 
office or contact Gill Squires on 07773 333378. 
 
www.TheGivingMachine.co.uk 
You can generate free cash donations for our school every time you shop online.  It will 
cost you nothing extra – the online shop pays the donation on your behalf.  You’ll find 
more than 100 different shops at TheGivingMachine including all your favourite high 
street names.  Please tell your family and friends about TheGivingMachine and 
encourage them to register and shop on our behalf! 
 
Dates for your diary 
BSA 50p Fundraising Trail – Join in on Wednesday 23rd June 
“World Cup” Summer Fayre – Friday 9th July 
End of year children’s disco – Thursday 15th July 
 
The next BSA meeting is on Tuesday 11th May, 7.30pm at school - all welcome! 
(We will be finalising our plans for the “World Cup” Summer Fayre – if you can’t attend 
the meeting but have any suggestions or can offer any help at this event, we would 
love to hear from you!) 
            
Juliette Haerle                                      
07857 823456  
jhaerle@hotmail.co.uk                           
          


